
Mrs McHugh’s Library News 11th March 2022 
This week saw us celebrating International Women’s Day. Students in year 7 

have been reading about some inspirational women who have had a positive and 

lasting impact on the world we live in. Year 7 have shown great maturity and 

reasoning when we have had discussions about the role of women in professions 

which are deemed to be ‘a man’s job’. Reading about positive female role 

models has focussed students to think about the world they would like to see as 

they mature into young adults and the steps they need to take to create a fairer 

world for all. 

There has also been a wonderful buzz in the library this week as our community 

has celebrated Marcus Rashford’s gift of a signed Manchester United football 

shirt. Marcus Rashford recognises the importance of reading on educational 

attainment and the sense of escapism that reading gives us. Given the times we 

live in and the dreadful scenes we are witnessing in Ukraine, it is more important 

than ever to find some inner peace through the power of reading and prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy reading to students, staff and parents alike! 


